
 

This term we have been investigating micro 

organisms in science with an in depth look at how 

mould grows on our food - YUCK!  

In English we have been exploring the world of 

August Pullman through the novel ͚ Wonder͛ by R.J 

Palicio. This has opened students͛ eyes to a variety 

of different struggles that people can face.  

We have been navigating perimeter, area and 

volume by getting hands on with 

measurements of our new playground. We 

were lucky enough to be able to be taken into 

the construction site to do some 

measurements with the builders. 

Last week we held our in-school arcade 

and welcomed students from years 3, 4 

and 5 to come and try the arcades we 

built in term 1. Later on this week Year 6 

Parents are invited to try out our games as well. 

 

 

 

What has been happening in 

Year Six 


